
Budget Meeting April 08, 2021 

The Village Board of Trustees met at 7:00 p.m. in the Gifford Village Building to hold the annual budget meeting.  
Officers and Trustees present were President Derald Ackerman, Treasurer Christie Huls and Trustees Hammond, 
Harris. McFadden, Pannbacker and Severins.   

Pledge of Allegiance and roll call. 

Discussion regarding the 2021-22 budget. 

Trustee Pannbacker moved the meeting be adjourned.  It was seconded by Trustee Severins.  All Trustees concurred 
in a voice vote.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

        ________________________________ 

        ________________________________ 

Approved this 6th day of May, 2021 

 


